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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

13 September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Secondary Transfer 2023 

 

The deadline for choosing a Lewisham secondary school for your child for next year is Monday 31 

October 2022. 

 

If you have not already done so, please book a meeting with me to discuss your child’s secondary 

school application using this link: https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/eE9GxGNe 

 

We will allocate the remaining slots to those parents that do not select their preferred date and time, so do 

sign up to get a time that is convenient for you. 

 

I would also like to remind you about the secondary transfer workshop which will take place this Friday 

16th September @ 9am in the Community Hub. At the workshop you will receive help and advice about 

choosing a secondary school, how the system works and what you should be looking for in a school. 

 

Breakfast will be provided! Sign up using the link below or speak to Mrs Tildesley: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parent-engage-secondary-school-workshop-for-st-mary-ce-primary-school-

tickets-413688612777 

 

Finally, don’t forget the Year 6 Class parent meeting on Wednesday 21st Sept at 5pm. The meeting will 

be held in class and will provide an opportunity for you to meet your child's new teacher and hear about 

the teaching and learning planned for the 22/23 academic year, as well as how you can support your 

child's learning at home. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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